
Notice 

Fair Political Practices Commission 

Interested Persons Meeting  

May 9, 2018 10:30 a.m.  

1102 Q Street, Suite 3800 Hearing Room 

Sacramento, CA 95811  

 

 

Fair Political Practices Commission staff will hold an Interested Persons meeting on 

May 9, 2018 at 10:30 a.m. to solicit public input regarding the enforcement-related items 

listed below. 

 

Enforcement Division Priorities and Procedures 

 

At the Commission’s March meeting, Commissioners voted unanimously to hold an 

Interested Persons Meeting to discuss the Enforcement Division’s priorities and 

procedures. Specifically, the Commission seeks comment related to any concerns held by 

the regulated community or the public generally regarding the Enforcement Division’s 

priorities and procedures. 

 

Streamline Settlement Program 

 

The Enforcement Division analyzes and processes over 1,500 complaints per year. 

In order to focus its resources on cases concerning serious violations of the Act, the 

Enforcement Division created a Streamline Settlement Program for prosecution of those 

violations with a lesser degree of public harm. 

 

Per Commissioner Hatch’s request, the Commission addressed the Program at its 

March meeting. As a follow up to that discussion, the Commission is seeking public 

comment regarding the program. 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

• Materials prepared by the Enforcement Division are attached. 

 

• You may participate in this interested persons meeting in person (at the 

Commission’s offices).  

 

• You may also listen to and participate in this interested persons meeting by 

teleconference by calling: (877) 411-9748; access code 723284.  

 

Finally, the Commission staff invites written comments addressing these topics. 

Address comments to Adam Silver at (916) 322-5660.  

 

For questions about this meeting, you may contact Sasha Linker at (916) 322-5660.   

 


